
St Cuthbert’s Catholic  
Primary School Walbottle

The Governors, Staff and Children would like to  
invite you to visit our warm and inviting school.  

If your child is due to start school in September 2024 
please come along and see what we have to offer. 

 
We also have limited places available in some other year groups. 

Please come and visit us on: 
 

Monday 20th November 2023: 3:30pm - 4:30pm
Tuesday 21st November 2023: 3:30pm - 4:30pm

Wednesday 29th November 2023: 1:30pm - 2:30pm
 

We welcome applications from Catholic and Non-Catholic families.

The Green, Walbottle, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 8JL 
Call us on 01912675956 

Visit us at www.stcuthbertsw.co.uk


